
 

Cave Spring Middle School eNews 

 
 

Tuesday, May 16th: 
Science 8 SOL Test (Grade 8 Students) 

Friday, May 19th: 
8th Grade Field Trip: Washington, DC 
 

School News: 
***8TH GRADE END OF YEAR CELEBRATION*** 
Our 8th Grade Students are just a couple of weeks away from finishing middle school, and 
we have something special planned for them.  

Our PTO needs your help; please click on the link below to help make this a memorable 
event for our students! Thank you!  

8TH GRADE PARTY SIGN-UP GENIUS 

 

 Upcoming Events: 
 

 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0f4aa4a72ea7fa7-endofyear?fbclid=IwAR34LzWuE64EOwuXUhPUoJKa64Bk6IPlmaCLpXmZb7kf95Al96U3xIPLNW0#/

